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Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta St., N.W., Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Attention: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Unit 1
Docket No. 50-416
License No. NPF-13
File 0260/L-835.0
Update Report - Radiological

Environmental Sampling at
Insufficient Frequency

LER 82-043/03 X-1
AECM-83/0134

This letter submits an update to a previous report submitted on September
13, 1982. The event for which the report was submitted occurred on July 22,
1982, when it was determined that discharge basin staples were not being taken
hourly as required by Technical Specification 3.12.1. The event was reported

pursuant to Technical Specification 6.9.1.13.b.

Design Change Package 82-434 has implemented an automatic sampling
station which obtains a composite of hourly samples. The system began
operation on February 7, 1983. The DCP has been held open to allow completion
of enhancement modifications. Attached is final LER 82-043/03 X-1, which is a

final report.

Yours truly,
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Attachment

cc: (See Next Page)
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cc: Mr. N. L. Stampley (u/a)
Mr. R. B. McGehee (w/o)
Mr. T. B. Conner (w/o)
Mr. G. B. Taylcr (w/o)

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director (w/a)
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Document Control Desk (w/a)
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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